
From:                                         Suzanne Crew 
Sent:                                           Monday, 23 December 2013 4:41 PM
To:                                               Standard Consultation
Cc:                                               dvc; VC administration; Rebecca Schaefer
Subject:                                     Nursing and Midwifery Board of Australia: Public consultation on common registration

standards
 
To the Nursing & Midwifery Board of Australia,
 
On consideration of the document Public Consultation: Review of Criminal history registration standard and
English language skills registration standard, I advise that the University of New England supports the position of
the National Boards in maintaining current practices. It is our opinion that maintaining the current position will
provide the most satisfactory outcome for stakeholders.
 
Kind regards
 
Suzanne Crew
 
 

Suzanne Crew
Executive Advisor – Policy and Planning
 
Office of the Vice-Chancellor
University of New England
Armidale NSW 2351 Australia

CRICOS Code: 00003G
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